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Comments: It is imperative that Public Land, including Wilderness, remain "untrammeled" as required by the

Wilderness Act. The Rangeland Management Directives go directly against this. The aim should be to retire

grazing permits, rather than increasing them.Rangeland Management Directives should be dropped. If the Forest

Service wishes to to amend its directives, it should undertake a more comprehensive rulemaking process that

complies with the National Environmental Policy Act. 


